Holy Child School, Panchkula
CIR HCS/24-25/134

December 20, 2024
Dear Parents

In accord with the directives from Directorate School Education, school shall remain
closed on Saturday, December 21, 2024 as a mark of respect for the sad demise of

Chaudhary Om Prakash Chautala, Ex- Chief Minister, Haryana.

The Periodic Assessment scheduled for Saturday, December 21, 2024 is rescheduled
and you will be informed of the rescheduled date.

Regards

Principal



